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Mail-in balloting increases voter turn-out, and has not been shown to increase voter 

fraud. By changing back to polling place voting, we increase opportunities for fraud, 

and make it more difficult for voters with disabilities, or challenges to transportation to 

get to the polling place to vote. 

Any logical person could see that this proposal reduces the opportunity for citizens to 

cast their ballots without any real benefits to accuracy. 


